Individualized Education Program (IEP) Planning
Family Input

Date:
Re: IEP Planning for 2020-21 Academic Year

Dear ,

As APS decisions are made regarding the upcoming school year, I/we look forward to collaborating with you and the other members
of (child’s name)’s IEP Team to prepare for potential updates to my/our child’s IEP. I/We recognize that all decisions regarding the IEP
will be made together as an IEP team and thought it would be helpful to share the following input.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me/us at

if there is any additional information we can provide to you.

Thank you in advance for your support of our child.

Sincerely yours,

(Parent/s)

I/we view the following as our child’s strengths/areas
of interest:

I/we believe the following are some of our child’s educational needs
related to virtual learning:

Below are ideas for goals and/or accommodations we would like to consider with the IEP Team:

Below are questions/concerns I'd like to discuss with the IEP Team :







